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I oppose HB2025.   The continual increase in taxes will make it difficult for 

Oregonians to make ends meet. How are we suppose to live without creating a 

hardship within our households if the bills in session are all passed. Please have 

compassion for those struggling to make ends meet already.  Would love to see 

some bills that reduce taxes.   


